
Overseas Education League

OFFICE OF THE HONORARY ORGANISER

POWER BUILDING

WINNIPEG, Canada

December 16th, 1932.

Sir Arthur w. Currie, K.C.B.,
McGill university,

MONTREAL, P.Q.

Dear sir Arthur,

Thank you very much for your 

letter of 19th ult., stating that you would 

like your name to be added to the list of Honor 

ary Vice-Presidents of the League.

Yours very truly,

Secretary
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